
 

Contact Letter Date: 27th November Year: Reception  

Topic: Knowing me, knowing you  
This week we revised the sounds s, a, t, p, i, n, m, d and looked at how we can blend the sounds 

to make a word. We introduced c, o, g and k and have been trying to make up silly sentences 

using one particular sound e.g. Curly caterpillar crunches crisps. We have started to learn how 

to write the letters c, o, a and d (these are all formed from the same starting point).  In Maths 

we continued to look at recognising numbers and finding different ways to make each number. 

We talked about our day and tried to sequence the events. Outside, we went for a Superhero 

theme and the children made masks, splatted targets using syringes filled with water and built 

dens. They especially seemed to enjoy the obstacle course. 

Next week - We will be recapping previous sounds in phonics and looking at ck, e, and r. In 

Maths, we will continue to look at numbers 1-5. We will be trying to visualize what 1 more and 

1 less would be. We will look at a set of objects and try and work out which one might be the 

odd one out. We will be talking about our sense of taste. We will try different fruit and describe 

how they taste and discuss which one is the favourite.  

Important Dates / Reminders                                = Information               = Requires Action 
 
 

• Monday is an Inset day so there is no school. 
 

• Parent consultations are on Tuesday and Thursday next week. PLEASE make 
sure you have your child’s login and password. 

 

• If you have not already signed the AUP (Acceptable Use Policy) on behalf of your                         
child please do so as soon as possible, so that you child can use technology at school. 
 

       There are a few cases of HEADLICE again. Please check your child’s hair over the 
weekend. 

 

• Please, please continue to encourage your child to dress themselves. To be able 
to do their own buttons zips etc.  So many of them are still struggling to zip up 
their own coats. 
 

• If you would like to take part in ‘Christmas Jumper day’, this will be on the 11th 
December. 

 

• Please make sure your child brings a coat each day and all gloves etc named. 
 

              We are collecting small boxes and kitchen roll tubes for various activities on RE    
Day which is on the 10th December. 
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